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We at Bechtel plan  

and act for the  

long-term good  

of our company,  

our customers and  

our world. 

Our vision is to be the world’s premier engineering, procurement and construction firm. We at 
Bechtel plan and act for the long-term good of our company, our customers and our world. Doing 
well by doing good reflects Bechtel values that we work on daily — as we have throughout our 
history. Across the company, we apply innovative approaches that support local supply chains, 
skills training and economic development, while minimizing our construction footprint and 
maximizing the efficient use of resources.

For example, we are working with the Government of Gabon to help it develop the plans, systems 
and infrastructure to meet the needs of Gabon’s citizens in implementing the government’s Le 
Gabon Emergent vision — a three-pronged strategy aimed at the sustainable development of 
industry, services and “green Gabon” for the country’s economic and social growth.

In Australia, we have introduced one of the largest adult construction apprentice programs 
in that country’s history and, during our recent work expanding the Yarwun alumina refinery, 
implemented a model indigenous training program.

In our work with the U.S. federal government, our efforts to reduce waste and resource 
consumption on several projects in which we are involved have been recognized with some 19 
sustainability awards. 

Looking ahead, we are working closely with our customers to further strengthen stakeholder 
involvement, local content and community development in our industry. We are leading an effort 
with the International Business Leaders Forum to bring together international oil companies, 
contractors and the International Petroleum Industry Environmental Conservation Association to 
improve the “social performance” of our industry, and we are participating in the Construction 
Industry Institute research team for sustainability.

Last year, we embarked on new partnerships with five global nonprofit organizations whereby 
Bechtel volunteers around the world engage with projects that touch the lives of children 
through science, technology, engineering and math. These programs also offer a way for our 
employees to give back to their communities, as they are enthusiastically doing in locations such 
as, among others, New Delhi; Santiago; and Hanford, WA.

In building a better world, creative solutions help communities grow. To accomplish this in a 
sustainable way requires thought, skill and cooperation — all at the highest level. These are key 
components of “doing well by doing good,” and at Bechtel we strive to do our part every day.
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